
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Mr. R. L. Kendall, Clerk C, Gas Department, Petaluma, was given
bidding rights to a Gas Service Operator's classification either in San Rafael
or Santa Rosa by letter agreement dated July 19, 1977. At that time, there
was no Service Operator classification in Petaluma and the letter agreement
was limited to the headquarters mentioned above. As a result of a Division
StUqy concerning the Petaluma Operating Clerical Deoartment, Company is in
the process of establishing a Gas Service uperator classification in Petaluma
and, pursuant to Sections 205.19 and 206.12 of the Physical Labor Agreement,
Company proposes to place Mr. Kendall in the vacancy.

It is our understanding that the Business Representative,
Frank Saxsenmeier, concurs with this proposal.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

ByBusinetk:a~--------


